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I am very happy to announce that we've selected new managers for both our Safety and 
Standards Branch and Seattle ADO Manager positions. 

 
Bill Watson, previously the OR/ID Section Supervisor in the Seattle ADO has been selected as 
the Manager, Safety and Standards Branch.  Bill is an active instrument-rated pilot and a licensed 
engineer and land surveyor, has a Masters in Business degree from Colorado State University.  
He has great relations with our customers, and will do a fine job leading the 620 staff in fostering 
our safety culture. 
 
Carol Key, previously the WA Section Supervisor in the Seattle ADO has been selected as the 
Manager of the Seattle ADO.  Carol also has a Masters degree from the University of 
Washington, specializing in Pavements and Construction Management.  She brings the requisite 
program knowledge, customer relations skills, and energy to lead Seattle ADO now and for the 
future. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Bill and Carol as they assume their new roles. 
 
Donna P. Taylor 
Manager, Airports Division 
Northwest Mountain Region 
 

 


